
Notice 
 

Gymkhana Holiday on Account of Techkriti’16 

 
Dear all: 
 
Chairman, Senate has accepted the request of Chairperson, Students' Senate to 
declare 4th March, 2016 (Friday) as a Gymkhana Holiday on account of Techkriti' 
16. 
 
On this day, all classes (including labs and tutorials) will remain suspended. 
 
Instructors who wish to compensate for this holiday may schedule extra lecture(s) 
on March 12 (Saturday), 2016. Requests for booking the LHC for this purpose can 
be made by sending e-mail to: alok@iitk.ac.in 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
Neeraj Misra 
Dean, Academic Affairs 
-------------------------------------------------- 
Neeraj Misra 
Professor, Department of Mathematics & Statistics 
               & 
Dean, Academic Affairs 
Indian Institute of Technology Kanpur 
Kanpur 208 016 
UP, INDIA 
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